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Accredited programs and providers in Westchester County 
 
Accredited Family & Group Family Child Care Providers 
Program Name Program Location 

Creative Play Childcare Yonkers 

 
Accredited Child Care Centers 
Program Name Program Location 

Bright Horizons Children Center, Inc Elmsford 

Bright Horizons Children Center, Inc Yonkers 

Bright Horizons Children Center, Inc  at Bellefair Rye Brook 

Country Children's Center Yorktown Heights 

Country Children's Center Bedford Hills 

Country Children's Center #2  Katonah 

East Ridge Enrichment Center  White Plains 

Easter Seals Project Explore  Valhalla 

Good Shepherd Early Childhood Center  Irvington 

Greenville Church Nursery School  Scarsdale 

Greyston Family Inn Child Care Center  Yonkers 

Kids' B.A.S.E.& The Little School Scarsdale 

Larchmont Avenue Church Pre-School  Larchmont 

Leake & Watts Services Yonkers 

Lissie's Katonah Playschool  Katonah 

Memorial Methodist Early Childhood Center  White Plains 

Montrose Child Care Center  Montrose 

Mount Kisco Day Care Center, Inc Mount Kisco 

Oak Lane Child Care Center of Pleasantville, Inc Chappaqua 

Purchase Children's Center, Inc  Purchase 

St Peter's Child Care Centers Inc  Yonkers 

The Children's Center at Purchase College, Inc.  Purchase 

The Robin's Nest  Sleepy Hollow 

The Seed Day Care Center  Yorktown Heights 

Timber Ridge Family Center  Armonk 

TLC Transitional Learning Center  New Rochelle 

Westchester Community College Children's Center  Valhalla 

YWCA Child Care Center White Plains 
 
Disclaimer: The names are intended as referral options only and not recommendations.  The information about the child care 
providers on our database is supplied by the providers themselves and has not been verified by the Council. The Council does not 
recommend any particular provider nor can we guarantee a provider’s capabilities or the quality of care. Therefore, inclusion on the 
database should not be seen as an endorsement of nor recommendation by the Council. Since selecting a provider is a subjective 
decision, you should visit several providers to determine which is best for your family and decide for yourself if any fulfill your needs. 


